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NOTICE 

It is hereby notified to concerned Students of Halakura College that there will 
be a Special Internal Assessment Examination for the candidates who got 'Fail' (F) 

Grade in Internal Assessment (|A) of any paper (s) in the recently declared result of 
B.A. 1* Semester Examination, 2023 to be held from 02/09/2024. The Routine of 
Examinations will be published soon in the Notice Board as well as in the College 
website (www.halakuracollege.ac.in). 

1. Coordinator, Exam Cell 

Date- 16/08/2024 

2. Coordinator. Website Development and Management Committee 
2. Guard File 

Principa PRINCFAL 
Halakura CollegeaHslakürse 
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